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8/01/2016 
 
Asylum Club & Sports Bar 
121 Center Street 
Portland, Maine 
 
 

RE: Start of Demolition & Construction  
 
 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
Consigli Construction Company Inc. has been selected to complete the renovations and additions to the 
Asylum Club and Sports Bar.  Work on this project has begun and is expected to be completed in March of 
2017. 
 
We have been working with the Asylum owners, the Design team, and the City of Portland over the past 
several weeks obtaining all the necessary permits and planning for construction.  While interior demolition 
has been ongoing since early July, exterior demolition of a portion of the building is expected to begin early 
August starting with the installation of a construction fence at the property limits to establish a well-
defined, safe construction site and neighborhood.  Following demolition, construction of the new addition 
will begin.  Construction will be taking place between the hours of 7:00AM and 5:00PM. 
 
In an effort to better communicate our presence in the neighborhood, I have enclosed a site logistics plan 
which shows the areas where we will be working as well as interruptions to parking and pedestrian walk-
ways.   
 
If there are any questions please feel free to contact me in our Portland office at the number listed below. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,       
Consigli Construction Company, Inc.     
 

  
Chris Brown       
Senior Project Manager  
 
 
 


